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Dear resident/business owner, 

The City of Vaughan is extending Kirby Road, between Dufferin Street and Bathurst Street, to 
improve transportation and mobility, reduce gridlock, accommodate our growing population 
and help you travel seamlessly throughout the community. 

Project update 
The project is well underway with construction slated to begin in December 2024 with site clearing and 
tree removal.  

To mitigate environmental impacts, the City is collaborating with the Toronto and Region 
Conservation Authority (TRCA) and the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks to plant 
approximately 900 trees along the extension route and 21,000 more in Vaughan’s Nashville 
Conservation Reserve. 

For more information about the project, visit vaughan.ca/KirbyExtension. 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
City of Vaughan 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca
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https://www.vaughan.ca/about-city-vaughan/projects-and-initiatives/infrastructure-engineering-and-construction-projects/kirby-road-extension

